From: Paul Weine: I

Sent: 30 January 2023 11:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2022/5320/P

This proposal is ridiculous; access roads are already restricted because of parked vehicles, & more traffic will crate
jams. Further, are the parking facilities on site sufficient for staff & visitors-public transport is not particularly
convenient.

Paul Weiner, 18 Croftdown Rd., NW5 1EH



